





We would appreciate it if the hearings would not be scheduled in April/May 2023 so we are able to
attend and voice our concerns over this hazardous CO2 pipeline which would run diagonally across
most of our land and right behind our home and farm and which land is being threatened to be taken
by eminent domain by Summit Carbon Solutions.

Thank you for caring about the people of South Dakota!
Sincerely,
Mark and Kim Hoffman

35415 Plum Rd
Leola, SD 57456


















My name is Brian Hoffman, I am a member of the Landowners for Eminent Domain
Reform. I strongly urge you to hold fast with your decision to hold the hearings on the summit pipeline in
September, HP22-001. This will allow all effected landowners to participate in the hearings. The March,
April or May timeframe occurs during the busiest and most important time on the farms and ranches that
are directly affected by the pipeline making it impossible for many of the owners to give their testimony.
The CO2 pipeline is a risky, as to date, unregulated, project being run by inexperienced managers

supported by money grabbers.

Sincerely,

Brian Hoffman
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605-941-9486






Cindy Menning

Crystal Page
kcpage@santel.net

Cathy Loehr
cathy.loehr246@gmail.com











